

## Pleasantville Public Schools

Dr. Natakie Chestnut-Lee Superintendent of Schools Chestnut-lee.natakie@pps-nj.us (609) 383-6800 ext. 2507



Dr. Christiana Otuwa Assistant Superintendent Otuwa.christiana@pps-nj.us (609) 383-6800 ext. 2054

May 19, 2021

Dear Staff,

The safety and well-being of our staff and students are our highest priority. The administration is planning to bring all staff currently working remotely back on June 1, 2021, pending board approval. All staff currently working remotely will be required to work in-person on the following dates:

- Tuesday, June 1st
- Monday, June 7th
- Tuesday, June 8th

- Monday, June 14th
- Tuesday, June 15th

Staff that are currently working remotely will continue to teach and work remotely from Wednesday-Friday. General education students will remain in virtual instruction; however, PreK-12, ELL, and Special Education (self-contained students only) will attend school on the dates listed above and will end their school day **after** the intervention period. We will continue with the school's schedules already established, and the technology department will provide Chromebooks for instruction.

School	Staff Start Time	Intervention Period
Elementary	8:10 am	1:35 - 3:05 pm
Middle	7:40 am	1:12 - 2:45 pm
High School	7:15 am	12:35 - 2:10 pm

If you have any questions, please contact your building principal. Thank you for your patience and understanding as we work together for the benefit of our children.

Sincerely,

Dr. Natakie Chestnut-Lee,

Superintendent